
The Museum of the Village of

Rockville Centre at The Phillips House

is honored to have on display

the unique collection of large

Hummels on loan

through the generosity of

local resident Edith Heinneman

limited edition hummel collection
on display February 5 - March 25

The Phillips House is located at
28 Hempstead Avenue.

Hours are Sat/Sun 1-4 p.m.
and by special appointment.

Call Frank Seipp  at
516 764 7459

for more information.


